
  

 
  
 
 

 
                           

                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

  

President’s Message  

                       
Assistant Governor Kathryn Chivers attended last week’s meeting and presented the Club with a Certificate 
of Achievement for planning conducted by the Club last year. She encouraged members and partners to 
attend the District Governors meeting on September 10 and discussed the potential for flexibility in Club’s 
meeting schedules.  
It was good to see Ela Tually has recovered from her illness and attended the meeting. Unfortunately we 
missed Graham Cocks, Geoff Hall, and Andrew Mior, were on the sick list. Exchange Student, Minori has 
become the Club’s regular volunteer on the Saturday Sausage Sizzle and joined Sid Dalbosco and Chris 
Young at yesterday’s cold but successful morning. Thanks to the team. 
The Deputy Premier is meeting Council officials at the new Aquatic facility in Centenary Park on August 13. 
Stuart and I have been invited to represent the Bendigo Bank and the Club. 
The Board held its first meeting for the year and made the following decisions … 
…Approved Stuart Hargreaves’ application to be an Excused member for attendance purposes.  
However, this does not mean that Stuart will not be attending meetings or continuing his full involvement 
in Rotary. 
…Agreed to contribute $160 for three Bright students to attend Driver Education at Myrtleford. 
…Approved Lindsay Jolley’s LOA, and formally accepted David Allen’s resignation.  
…Agreed that the meeting to be held in Mental Health Week on October 9 be a “Hat Day Party.” This will 
be a Partners and Friends meeting. 
…Agreed to change the date of the October 23 meeting to Monday October 20 to welcome the RFE group 
from Brazil. This will also be a Partners and Friends evening. 
…Agreed to again participate in the Spring Festival’s fireworks night. 
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…Adopted the Club’s Budget for 2014/15 
…Adopted the Club’s recommendation to contribute $5000 towards the Bright Tennis Club’s project to 
construct Kids Mini Courts as part of Tennis Australia’s Hot Shots Program.”  
…and discussed the Club’s meeting structure, membership recruitment, Club Assembly and Music in the 
Park program. 
Liz Cerini will be guest speaker at next week’s meeting. We are expecting some members will have guests 
but ALL members are encouraged to “introduce a guest” to Rotary…”the more the merrier.” 

                                                  

                                   “Light Up Rotary” in 2014/15  

 

                    Looking Ahead”. Club Programs for August/ September   
 
August 7…………Guest Speaker – Liz Cerini, Cardiac Rehabilitation 
August 14……….Guest Speaker TBA 
August 21……….Club Assembly, Presentation by Natalie Kelly and Lyn Sgambelloni,  
                            Board Meeting 
August 28……….Rotary Information and Membership Evening 
September 4…..”Sideshow Alley”- Partners and Friends Night at Avalon House, Harrietville. 
September 10…District Governor’s Meeting at Myrtleford – Partners Night. (RSVP September 1, 2014 
 
Volunteers needed for Daffodil Day Friday August 22 telephone 1300 656 585 (see Observer July 16) 
 
“Countdown”…10, 9, 8, 7 DAYS LEFT to invite someone to…..Membership Information Evening (August 28, 
2014) 
Have YOU received a positive response from LEAST ONE person you have invited to attend our 
Membership Evening yet? 
If you haven’t, you have 7EVEN  DAYS left to advise Bruce so that a written invitation can be issued!  
When each member brings ONE potential member we will be assured of a minimum attendance of 
TWENTY SIX people. Remember, while we are seeking new members, we are simply asking people if they 
wish to learn more about Rotary by attending the Evening. 
Members of the Membership committee have generally received positive responses from the people that 
it has asked to the evening so think of someone who may be interested in attending and just ASK them! 
AND a reminder that we need ALL Rotarians to advertise the Evening throughout the Shopping Centre and 
Market on Saturday August 16, so please put that date in your diaries!  
 
                       ~~~~    ~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~    ~~~~    ~~~~ 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Please note Jack Peacock is now resident at Westmont Nursing Home, 265 Baranduda Boulevard, 

Baranduda. His direct phone number is 02 6043 9894. 

 



BRIGHT ROTARY CLUB SAUSAGE SIZZLE ROSTER JULY—AUGUST 2014.                                                                           

SETUP by 9am CLOSE by 1pm (subject) to business 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO WORK YOUR SHIFT.  PLEASE ARRANGE A SWAP WITH ANOTHER MEMBER ON 

THE ROSTER. 

     ~~   ~~  ~~~   ~~~~    ~~~~~     ~~~~~~       ~~~~~    ~~~~   ~~~  ~~   ~~    
 

Attendance for Thursday 10 th  July was 60%.  
 

Those present were: -  
       Ron Kool   Sid Dalbosco  Terry Gibbons   Stuart Hargreaves 
       John Martin            Bob Lease                Rob Moore                 Sue Manning   
       Wayne Phillips      Bruce McDonald  Stephen Webb   Ray Borschmann      
       Geoff Tually            Fraser McNaught  Bruce Kilpatrick   Michael O’Sullivan 
       Ela Tually  

      Minori ( Exchange Student) 
Apologies :-      Patrick O’Shea Dee Hedley       Graham Cocks 
   Michelle Chalwell Andrew Moir 

LOA:-                         Brian Edwards,  Lindsay Jolley 
                                     Geoff Hall is still not in full health yet.  

Exempt from attendance:-       Jack Peacock,  .  
 
                        ~~~~    ~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~   ~~~~     
  

                                                      SECRETARY’S REPORT 
Bruce+C68:F74 
                             Australian Rotary Health Hat Party Day Oct 10th for mental health                   
24/07/2014    Peter Mac Foundation    Thankyou for Donation                                                             
24/07/2014   Australian Charity Group Advertising - listing offer                                                             
25/07/2014     Maggie Macdonald Invitation to combined DG Visit                                                      
28/07/2014    Rotary 9790    District Subs                                                                                               
 28/07/2014     Clive Walker   Potential Foundation Grants - Lumi PNG Aids                              
 28/07/2014    RAWCS   Thankyou for RAM Donation                                                                            
 28/07/2014     Bright Fireworks 1st Nov 2014      Request for volunteers & stall                        
 29/07/2014    Polio Plus     World Polio Day 24th October 2014                                                       
 29/07/2014     Kathryn Chivers    Vocational Service Update                                                         
 30/07/2014       Lindsay Jolley     GSE - McNaught's to Sat Eve BBQ                                                     
 30/07/2014       Bill Sykes MP   Congratulating Bruce on becoming President                                
30/07/2014     ANZ     Debt Card - East Timor                                                                                 

Date Cook Server Cashier 

    

    

9 August Andrew Dee Bruce Kilpatrick 

16 August John Sue Michael/Stuart 

23 August Rob Pony Club Ron 

30 August Terry Michelle Dee 



30/07/2014     Rotary 9790            Rotary Leadership Rego's & Date Changes                           
31/07/2014     Rotary International   Preparations for membership Month 
                                 
Amended RLI dates for    2014-2015:  
24th Aug 14 (Sunday) Part 1  
28th Sep 14 (Sunday) Part 1 & 2 
7th Dec 14 (Sunday) Part 2 & 3  
22nd Feb 15 (Sunday) Part 1 & 3  
19th Apr 15 (Sunday) Part 1 & 2  
31st May 15 (Sunday) Part 2 & 3 
 
 
                        ~~~~    ~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~   ~~~~   
 

   
 
 
                                                                              …Sid Dalbosco 
Sid was educated at Porepunkah, Myrtleford, and Kilmore prior to becoming a dairy farmer at 
Porepunkah which continued until the 1970s. 
Later Sid’s farming interests moved to beef cattle, and tobacco and wine growing.  He enjoyed the 
tobacco production industry and was acknowledged a number of times with prizes for the quality of 
the product. 
The cold climate in the area is suitable for the production of early season grapes so the farm now 
grows grapes for juice for South Australian sparkling wines. 
Sid is married to Elizabeth and they have five children, two who are involved in farming with Sid.    
   
         ~~~~    ~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~~    ~~~~~~    ~~~~~   ~~~~   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                       
 
Hi All, a photo of me on the 4 hour 17 km Anne 
 Marie Jouvhey walk around Seurre, Chamblanc,  
 Meix and Jallanges. It took a half hour longer as 
 I conversed often with the dictionary I carried in 
 my hand for the whole walk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Grapevine August 4 2014 … 
Situations Vacant - “The Timor Projects” 
The good news is …that two teams had been filled to leave on August24, and September 1, 2014. 
Rob Moore, Steve Webb, Patrick O’Shea, Andrew Moir, Ray Borschmann and John Martin will lead or 
join the teams. 
But the bad news is…Rob still needs more people with practical skills to volunteer for further teams.  
Rob will seek more volunteers by attending and promoting the projects at Frankston Sunrise and Mt 
Eliza Rotary Clubs. 
                                             ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Grapevine circulation 
The Grapevine will be uploaded to Facebook to widen the audience who may be attracted to what 
Rotary offers. 
Arrangements are also being finalised to circulate the newsletter to the larger employment places in 
Bright and district as another avenue of getting Rotary information to staff members.   

   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

 If I agreed with you, we'd both be wrong.  

 We never really grow up, we only learn how to act in public. 

 I used to be indecisive. Now I'm not so sure. 

Evening news is where they begin with 'Good Evening,' and then proceed to tell you why it isn't. 

 

Making a wish while rubbing the owl 

with my left hand in Dijon. The left 

hand is used as it is closer to the heart. 


